Rob Beckett

From: Lauren PIayer_ on behalf of Easements&Development
<Easements&Development@transgrid.com.au>

Sent: Thursday, 5 November 2020 9:36 AM

To: Rob Beckett

Cc: Easements&Development

Subject: 2020-494 - Glenellen Solar Farm (SSD-9550) — Request for Advice on EIS

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Rob,

RE: 2020-494 - Glenellen Solar Farm (SSD-9550) — Request for Advice on EIS

Thank you for referring the Glenellen Solar Farm (SSD-9550) — Request for Advice on EIS to TransGrid for

Please be advised there is an existing CPA with the customer hence we are working closely with CPA to finalise the
connection to TransGrid’s network.

We have no further comments at this stage.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Lauren Player

Development Assessment Officer | Network Planning and Operations

TransGrid | 200 OIld Wallgrove Road, Wallgrove, NSW, 2766

wW: www.transgrid.com.au






